
          Westchester Corvette Club

     December 5, 2023, meeting minutes

Attendees, Rich Sarcone,  Eric Canova, Vinny Camporeale, Dennis P. Pennino, Joe Covais, Sal Carlino, 
Art Templeton , Lou Sastarelli, Bob Ricci, Vinny Cavallo, Nicholas Cavaluzzi. Billy Schoenberg, Joe 
Sparono, Bob Giglio, Rich Dolce, Anthony DeGrandi, Rich Morgante, 

Meeting came to order at 6:00 P.M.    

Rich Sarcone opened meeting with a review of November’s minutes.

Committee reports:

Treasurer, Rich Morgante reported the treasury had a balance of $5,040.55.

In Dennis Tedesco’s absence Rich Sarcone reported there are 23 people signed up for our 
holiday/Christmas party scheduled for January 6th to be held at Cassarina restaurant in Thornwood 
starting at 6:30PM.  It will be a sit down dinner including Wine Beer and Soda all for $85/person tax 
and gratuities are included.

Anthony DeGrandi reported the spring car show is scheduled for May 5th location TBD.

Rich Dolce reported on Carlyle24:  We have 7 rooms available out of the 30 rooms reserved.  If you 
would like to take advantage of our special rate you must register under WCC.  These rooms will go 
quickly as we get closer to spring. 

2024 dues are due NOW.

Rich Sarcone requested members please get involved and sign up for committees.   Dennis Tedesco is 
in need of help with the events committee.  Vinny Cavallo volunteered to help Dennis, let’s add a few 
more names to the list.

New Business:  Anthony DeGrandi announced that the Corvette Caravan held every 4 years will be held 
in 2024.  In order to be part of the caravan you must sign up for it.  If you are interested contact 
Anthony for all the details.  More will be said at future meetings.

Since there was no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:28PM
Next meeting is January 2, 6 PM Curry Chevrolet.

Meeting adjourned 6:25 PM

Submitted by
Vincent Camporeale. 


